
 
Week Commencing 15th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We’re on the final stretch before the summer holidays.  A reminder that school finishes for 

summer at 12pm (noon) on Thursday 25th July 2024 for students. The plan is as follows: 

- P1/P2/P3 – lessons and reward assemblies 

- Break – students entitled to free school meals will be able to take a “pick up and go” 

lunch, to be collected at break time. Usual break foods will be available for everyone as a 

normal on that day. The canteen will be closed at lunch to allow for a speedy exit from site 

for all students 

- P4/12pm (noon) – students leave through the usual exit escorted by staff 

 

Student Reports 

Students’ end of year reports will be published on the Pupil Progress app by Wednesday 

24th July. 

Please log in to see how your child has progressed this year.  

If you need your invitation to the app re-sending please email contact@nusa.org.uk with 

your name and your child's name and year group so we can resend it for you. 

 

Student Return Plans, September 2024 

The plan for September is as follows: 

 

Date School Year returning Time of start  

Tuesday 3rd September Years 7 & 12 08:40am 

Wednesday 4th September Years 8, 9, 10, 11 & 13 08:40am 
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Please be reminded that, from September, students will be no longer permitted to wear 

bracelets (except for religious observance) or rings, and only allowed a single stud earring.  

This will be in the updated policy for enforcement in September. 

 

 

 

Coming up at NUSA: 

  
Date   Event 
Tuesday 23rd July Year 9 Talk the Talk Workshop (in school) 

https://talkthetalkuk.org/workshops/talk-about-
communication/ if you would like further information 
about this 

Thursday 25th July  Last day of term  

 

 

Have a great weekend, and a fantastic last week of term.  
 

Mr. M Turton  
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